
Chicken Parmesan 
Italian Lasagna 
Fettuccine Alfredo 
Vegetable Medley 
Garden Salad 
Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Cake 
Banana Pudding 
Iced Tea 

Lunch Menu: 

Welcome Back!  

Greetings AGA Members! The board and I are excited to begin the 2016-2017 

season and we’re expecting great things from our Chattanooga Chapter. For our 

first meeting, we are honored to have David DiStefano, CPA, CMA , who will 

speak on “The Role of the External Auditor in Financial Reporting.” The meet-

ing will be held on August 30, 2016, 11:30 A.M. at the McDaniel Building (455 

N. Highland Park, 37404). The cost of the luncheon is $16.50 per person. 

Please RSVP to Carlos Pride at: cpride@chattanooga.gov by August 24, 2016 to attend. 

David DiStefano has worked in the Chattanooga business 
community for over thirty years and twenty-seven years as a 
Certified Public Accountant in public practice.  During that 
time, he has worked with a large and diverse group of clients 
in industries such as general manufacturing, trucking, print-
ing, psychological  services, metal fabrication, general whole-
sale, construction, banking, specialty manufacturing, not-for
-profit, health and child care, local government, and medical 
services. 

David is a 1981 graduate of the University of Notre Dame.   He earned his 
Certified Public Accountant (CPA) designation in 1988 from the State of 
Tennessee and is also a Certified Management Accountant (CMA). David 
holds membership in the American Institute of Certified Public Account-
ants, the Tennessee Society of Certified Public Accountants, and the Insti-
tute of Management Accountants.  He is active in various civic organiza-
tions, currently serving on the Audit Committee for the City of Chattanoo-
ga and on the Financial Review Committee of Erlanger Hospital. He has 
previously served on the board of the St. Elmo Improvement League, on 
local United Way allocations boards and as a Councilman for the City of 
Chattanooga. 
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National News - CGFM 

The CGFM certification is the Mark of Excellence in Federal, State and 

Local Government. Since its inception in 1994, the CGFM has become the 

standard by which government financial management professionals are 
measured. Its education, experience and ethics requirements have served to 

elevate the most seasoned financial professionals. More than 14,000 individ-

uals have received the designation so far. Now it's your turn.  Experience the 
benefits of certification first hand - the CGFM is the mark of excellence in 

your profession. We look forward to adding your name to our distinguished 

list of Certified Government Financial Managers.  
 

Please contact me at 643-7381 if you plan to work on your CGFM certifica-

tion. The chapter has study manuals to prepare you for the three part exami-
nation.  

2016-2017 Officers: 

Paul Boylan - President 
Holly Wormsley - President Elect 
Carlos Pride - Treasurer 
Simone White - Secretary 
Immediate Past President - Beverly Adams 
 
2016-2017 Board Members: 

Jennifer Reeves 
Autumn Jewel 
Tiffany Roan 
Shannon Stephenson 
Josh McCutcheon 
Brook Weaver 
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